
 

 27th June 2025 

 

Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Year 1 and Year 5’s Trip to Beamish 

Sports Day! 

This week, we have had three Sports days for all our pupils– 

Early Years, Year 1 to 3 and Years 4 to 6. It was wonderful to 

see the children participating and enjoying themselves. Thank 

you to all the parents/ carers who came to  support us. 

The children had the BEST time at Beamish last    

Friday. They managed to visit the pit village,        

cottages, the chapel, the school, the dentist, the 

shops and the printers! All pupils also took a trip on 

the tram and the bus to see the whole of the       

museum. Well done to all of the children for asking 

some great questions, listening carefully and for 

your excellent behaviour! 

 

Summer Fayre 

Willington Primary School, ‘Friends of School’ 

Summer Fayre is being held on Wednesday 2nd 

July at 1:45pm. Please remember to bring change 

Sunrise Club 

Polite reminder - From Monday 30th June the 

price of Sunrise Club will be £1.00. Due to the 

increase of running costs. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Reception: Benny 

Year: 1: Autumn 

Year 2: Dylan 

Year 3: Conner 

Year 4: Callie-Rose 

Year 5: Lily R 

Year 6: Thomas 


